
 

 

17th September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

OSWALD ROAD PTA (FORS) 
 

INVITE YOU TO 
 
 

COFFEE MORNING DROP-IN 
EVERY FRIDAY (TERM TIME)  

 

9.00am - 10:00am 
in the SMALL HALL 

 
 

Join us every Friday after morning drop off (until 10:00 am) 
It’s a great opportunity to meet other parents and carers at the school. 

 
All are welcome for a friendly chat over a cuppa and biscuits! 

Come on your own, with a friend or with baby/toddler (we have toys available). 
 

Contact Michelle (PTA Secretary) at michelle@galaxy17.co.uk for more information.  
 

(Donations welcome to cover costs.) 
 


